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By taking away the ability to sell fur you would take all incentive for people to trap 

away. While some may see this as a victory the way the current system works 

sportsman pay the state to manage wildlife. If trapping stops when there are conflicts 

between people and furbearing animals the state will have to pay someone to trap 

those animals.  


